
Peter  Campbell 
41  Lapwing St 
Aberglasslyn NSW 2320 

Attention: Planning Services 
Depar tment  of Planning a n d  Environment 
PO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear S i r /  Madam, 

I wr i te  this le t ter  in suppor t  of the  p roposed  Martins Creek Quarry expansion 
project  - application n u m b e r  SSD 6612. 

I have w o r k e d  for Daracon group for t h e  last  4 years  in t h e  contract  crushing 
division. The mining downturn  a n d  the  downtu rn  associated wi th  the  global 
financial crisis h a d  significant impacts  on  employment  in the  region, w e  need 
all t he  help w e  can get  for  work. Daracon employs over  800 people a n d  the 
Martins Creek Quarry expansion provides job security to  m a n y  of u s  working 
for Daracon. 

The Quarry also provides materials  t o  m a n y  local a n d  s ta te  projects crucial to 
the  region: r o a d  construction, housing, railway construction a n d  public 
infrastructure.  The Quarry doesn ' t  j u s t  provide job security t o  employees but 
provides securi ty to  the  delivery of  these  of  these  projects. 

I have n o t  made  a repor table  political donation. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Pe te r  Campbell 


